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Subject: Adanac overpass 

Hello Mayor and Council, 

I am writing in response to request for background information regarding upcoming changes to traffic controls on the 
Adanac Overpass. Please see below the following brief summary from Engineering. 

Staff anticipate that the barriers on the Adanac Overpass will be removed the week of February 4th 2019. 
However, the exact t iming of the opening depends on crew scheduling and availabil ity. Staff have been in contact 
with VPD, the Hastings-Sunrise Community Policing Centre, the Fire Department, the Coast Mountain Bus 
Company and ICBC to work toward a smooth return to the previous vehicle traffic patterns. 

With monitoring and data collection now complete, staff are developing at least 3 options that could address 
concerns with vehicle speeds and volumes in the neighbourhood. Two or more of the options will not have 
restrictions on the Overpass, and 1 option will have a restriction on the Overpass. In April 2019, when staff have 
developed at least 3 feasib le options, we wi ll notify the neighbourhood and host a couple workshops to share 
the options and learn more about what could work well and what would be challenging for different residents. In 
addition, there will be opportunity for feedback through an on line survey. Staff will use this feedback to help 
select a preferred option, as well as identify further issues to be addressed in a detailed design or 
implementation phase. 

If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Jerry Dobrovolny. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie I Deputy City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
604.873.7666 

VE 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil­
Waututh peoples. 




